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I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e

MEET OUR GOLF

STAFF

Put some names to faces of our
amazing staff . p. 03

SWING TIP 

OF THE MONTH

Check out these tips to help dust
off and improve your golf swing.

p. 04

UPCOMING EVENTS

Curious what is going on around
the course this month? p. 03

A MESSAGE FROM 

OUR MANAGER
B r y a n  C o x

Golf is in full swing. The month of May we saw very windy conditions and we
also saw more rain than normal, but still the golf course has held up
extremely well and is in great shape!

We want to thank everyone who came out for the Callaway and Taylor Made
Fitting days in late April. We were able to help those who came out find new
clubs to help improve their game. 
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4-PERSON SHAMBLE ON

JUNE 19TH

Our next tournament is our 4-Person Shamble on Saturday, June
19th!

Shotgun start at 9am.

Cart Pass Entry: $30
Walking Pass Entry: $40
Guest Entry: $60

Entry deadline is June 16th

A MESSAGE FROM

OUR MANAGER
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And don’t forget that I am a
Callaway Certified Fitter and would
be happy to help anyone get fit for a
Driver or Irons to improve their
game. Please stop by the golf shop
or call the golf shop. 

Please make sure to look at the
Calendar of events for the month of
June. June is always a busy month
especially with golf outings. As
always, stop by if there is anything I
or my staff can assist you with.

And don’t forget that
I am a Callaway

Certified Fitter and
would be happy to

help anyone get fit for
a Driver or Irons to
improve their game.
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Father's Day - June 20th

Celebrate Father's Day on the course
with us and Dads will get a
complimentary draft beer with their
golf that day!



UPCOMING

OUTINGS AND

EVENTS

 

SWING TIP OF THE MONTH

MEET OUR GOLF STAFF

We have got an incredible staff that is ready to help you as you golf with us!
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Brayden

Thacker

Brayden will be a
senior at Glenwood
High School this fall.
He has worked at
Piper Glen for the
last 3 years. He
really enjoys
watching baseball
and his favorite
team is the St. Louis
Cardinals. You will
be seeing more of
him inside behind
the counter this
season. "Bryan, I
guess, trusts me!" he
says.

(217) 483-6537 | www.piperglen.com

One of the best ways to improve your chipping performance is by using the “spot chipping”
technique from around the greens. With this technique, you are going to focus on less on the
hole itself and more on a spot that you pick out on the green as your target. To practice this
method of chipping, head to the short game practice area of your course and find a hole to use
as your target. Pick out a landing spot that you feel will be appropriate for the shot and lay a
small towel down over that spot. From here, the drill is simple, hit some shots while trying to
land your ball on the towel. Having a physical object on the green will make it easier to see
what you are trying to accomplish with you swing, and you will probably have more success as
a result.

June 4th
Prep Tour
7:30am start

June 5th
IBEW
9am Shotgun start

June 18th
Make A Wish Outing
12pm Shotgun

June 19th
4-Person Shamble
9am

June 21st
Ronald McDonald House Outing
Course Closed all day

Lucas

Allensworth

Cooper

Tullis

Lucas is returning to
the world of golf
after over ten years
of complete
abandonment. He is
a connoisseur of all
things Cameron,
Nike, and Nikon. He
is a part-time
student working
towards another
degree, this time
Computer Science.
He is looking
forward to seeing
everyone out on the
course this season.

This is Coopers 5th
season at Piper Glen.
Cooper enjoys
playing golf and
hitting the gym.
Cooper tore his
meniscus earlier this
year and has been
working hard at
rehab so he can get
back on the golf
course. Cooper
attends the
University of Illinois
at Springfield and is
majoring in Biology-
Pre Med.

Darby

Martin

Darby has worked at
Piper Glen since
2006. He started out
just volunteering as
a marshal and
starter. Over the
past few years, he
has been working in
the Golf Shop along
with being a cart
attendant. He is
always willing to
help with anything
around the course!


